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Construction of New Waterworks along Island Highway West 
 
Between April 1 and April 17, Magnum Project Management will install water service connection and 
hydrant leads along Island Highway West – between McMillan Street North and Lombardy Street.  
 
Single lane traffic will be provided in both directions during construction and pedestrians and cyclists 
will be directed around the construction area. The roadway will be reinstated at the end of each day.  
 
Questions should be directed to engineering department at 250 951-2484. 
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For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications dtardiff@parksville.ca  250 954-3073 

http://www.parksville.ca/
http://instagram.com/parksvillecity
http://twitter.com/city_parksville
http://facebook.com/cityparksville
http://www.letstalkparksville.ca
mailto:dtardiff@parksville.ca

